

## Rivington Foundation Primary School

Horrobin Lane, Rivington, Horwich, Bolton, BL6 7SE Tel: (01204) 696951 Headteacher: Mrs. L. J. Carter-Clavell B.Ed

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to you to let you know that Mr Ellison will no longer be providing our KS2 PE sessions from April this year. Mr Ellison is a much valued and respected part of our Rivington Team and has been with us now for over 10 years, with a great many Rivington children benefiting from his wealth of knowledge and experience. We are lucky however, as Mr Ellison is going to continue his Taekwondo class on Thursday mornings before school and we are aiming for Mr Ellison to be able to bring Taekwondo into school, to give different year groups experience of this very skilful sport in the near future.

We send a huge thank you to Mr Ellison, with much appreciation for the many years of PE he has given us, throughout school, together with and most latterly in KS2.

Next Thursday will be Mr Ellison's last KS2 PE sessions, please send any cards or messages, if you wish, in for then—thank you.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs LJ Carter-Clavell